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Dear Committee Secretary,

EXPLOSIVE ORDNANCE LOGISTIC REFORM PROGRAM PROJECTS: WORKS PROPOSED AT EXPLOSIVE

ORDNANCE DEPOT MANGALORE

I am writing today to express my support for the proposed works at the explosive ordnance depot in

Mangalore. The works proposed under Project J0056 Explosive Ordnance Logistic Reform Program

(EOLRP) are currently subject to Parliamentary approval.

I recently undertook a personal detailed briefing on the proposed works adjoining my electorate of

McEwen, by Lieutenant Colonel PG Sims. The EOLRP project is expected to general employment

opportunities within the construction sector and related support sectors around the Depot, which

would be of great benefit to McEwen.

Following my discussion and brief with Lieutenant Colonel PG Sims, I am confident that the project

will improve support to the Australian Defence Force operations and training.

I am proud to offer my support for this proposal.

Yours Sincecel

Mr Rob Mitchell MP.
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